
From: Soura, Christian
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/14/2012 3:31:58 PM
Subject: RE: Director Leroy Smith - SCDPS Budget Presentation

                I’m in Charleston for ACT…Tuesday and Wednesday.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Pitts, Ted 

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2012 3:19 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Fw: Director Leroy Smith - SCDPS Budget Presentation
 
Vs


You got time tuesday to sit down with leroy?


Let me know. 


Ted


 
From: Brooks, Bonnie [mailto:BonnieBrooks@SCDPS.GOV]
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2012 12:24 PM

To: Pitts, Ted 

Cc: Smith, Leroy <Smith_Leroy@scdps.net> 

Subject: Director Leroy Smith - SCDPS Budget Presentation 

 
Mr. Pitts, thanks for speaking with me earlier.  Director Smith is available to give you (your staff) the Budget 
presentation anytime on Tuesday, September 18th  .  We look forward to hearing back from you to confirm the time.  
Thank you.
 
 
Bonnie Brooks
Office of the Director
S.C. Department of Public Safety
10311 Wilson Boulevard (or P.O. Box 1993)
Blythewood, S.C.  29016
803-896-7979 (Office)
803-606-4080 (Cell)
803-896-7881 (Fax)
BonnieBrooks@scdps.gov
www.scdps.gov
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